
 

 

3rd November 2017   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break.  We hope everyone had a good time. 

 

This next week we will be learning the letters y,z,zz and qu.  The new tricky words are 

he and she.  See if you can find any he or she words when you are out.   

 

Please do log on to Active Learn to access the online Bug Club books.  They are a fun way 

for your children to develop their reading skills and they enjoy the little quizzies too. 

 

Your log in details are on the label on your children’s diary. 

 

In number, this week is all about number.  Matching numbers to a set, reciting numbers 

to 20, recognizing numbers to 10, 20 and writing numbers. 

 

Please remember to name all children’s clothing. It makes it a lot easier for your 

children if they recognize their clothes.  Thank you.  Please also remember to start 

sending children with hats and gloves.  They do a great deal of their learning outside and 

the weather is starting to get a little colder now! 

 

We will soon be starting to think about Christmas and the Nativity play which Reception 

traditionally performs in the Church.  We will be beginning to learn some songs for this 

and a few children may have a small speaking part. 

 

Have a good week. 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   


